
 

April 17, 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Community, 
 
Today, April 17, Governor Reynolds ordered Iowa schools be closed for the remainder 
of this school year.  The Centerville School District will continue to provide Home 
Learning for the remainder of this school year as well as continue providing school 
lunches. Lunches will be available for pick up continue to be picked up at the current 
locations from 11:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon Monday through Friday.  
 
In response to this latest announcement by Governor Reynolds, the district will be 
forwarding additional information next week. 
 
As you all know, this pandemic has been a new and challenging situation. I sincerely 
appreciate your cooperation, patience, understanding and flexibility during these 
difficult times.  
 
I urge all of us to continue social/physical distancing and do all we can to remain safe 
and healthy. 
 
Again, you will be provided with additional information next week pertaining to how 
the district will plan for the remainder of this school year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tom Rubel 
 
Tom Rubel 
Superintendent 


